
FCC ID on Equipment - MT410 and MT410G PLB 
(and amendment thereof) 
 
ATTENTION:  We have become aware that pursuant to Section 2.926(d), 
the slash mark (/) is not allowed for use within the FCC Identifier, and “that the 
equipment product code assigned by the grantee shall consist of a series of 
Arabic numerals, capital letters or a combination thereof, and may include the 
dash or hyphen (-) only.” 
We respectively request that our previously entered ID being: 

TXJMT410/410G 
be amended to: 

TXJMT410-G 
so as to comply with Section 2.926(d) 
In anticipation of this amendment being agreeable to the FCC, we have 
provided images of the corrected FCC ID on our equipment.  Note the location 
of this ID is identical for both the MT410 and GPS equipped variant MT410G. 
 
 

 
Placement of “FCC ID: TXJMT410-G”  


